
KindergartenKindergarten

NEWSLETTERNEWSLETTER
Hello, Kindergarten Families! We have had an exciting and busy start to Term 1 at BWPS. The
children have been settling in beautifully, making new friends, and exploring their learning
spaces with enthusiasm. We have been enjoying a variety of hands-on activities that support
early literacy, numeracy, and social skills. It has been wonderful to see their confidence grow
each day as they engage in new experiences and routines.

Dance for fitness in the hall every Tuesday

Dance for fitness in the hall every Tuesday

In Numeracy so far we have been investigating sorting,
patterns and encouraging the students to notice that
maths is all around us. Literacy has focused on making
connections to stories that we read and responding to
them by sharing our experiences, talking about our ideas
and recording with drawings. We have started learning
some of our single sounds and practise forming letters
correctly everyday!

Learning FocusLearning Focus

Investigating numbers in KL. Sorting activities in KL Fine motor activities in KJ

Investigating patterns in KC



Creative craft in KC  

Remember to fill in your reading
log each night. Once your child
has read (or been read to!) for 20
nights, they return their log card
to school. They will receive a
certificate. Students will
continue to move their way
through certificates and
hopefully reach at least 200
nights by the end of the year!

Sorting activities in KJ

KF’s first session in the
computer room.

KF practising their ball skills

Reading LogsReading Logs

Library DaysLibrary Days
KC - Thursday

KF - Wednesday
KJ - Thursday

KL - Wednesday

Please remember
to return your book

each week and
bring a library bag!


